May/June Delegates Report
Hi All,
| want to begin this report by apologizing to you all for not getting this out sooner, SORRY.

| spent the first week of May in beautiful Cuba laying on the beach recuperating from the Conference.
When | got back | immediately began to prepare for the NL Service weekend, with so much to report |
wasn’t sure where to begin or where to finish. On the May long weekend | attended the Service
weekend in Gander. Brrrrrr, the weather was less than pleasant, but the love and warmth within the
meeting rooms made up for that and more. We had a productive weekend with representation from all
NL District and a special visitor from Labrador Louie. Our weekend was topped off by a special invitation
to Loretta and Jim’s for a wonderful jigs dinner many thanks.

Two weeks later | headed to the Service weekend in Bible Hill, another great weekend at the A.C..
After a few technical difficulties | was able to get on with my presentation which was well received,
followed by some engaging questions. The yellow safety card was talked about at both service
weekends and | later found out that it would be available in late July.

The following weekend | attended the Provincial Round Up in New Minas, a big thanks to Districts 3 and
17 for a great weekend. On Saturday afternoon | did a 12 Concepts and Safety in A.A. presentation
which was well received. The presentation was sent to all the D.C.M.’s if you are looking for a copy.

After the Provincial Round up, | found myself a little burned out out and took a little time for myself and
my family which was greatly needed. | am looking forward to getting back at it and working with you all
to carry the message to the still suffering alcoholic.

Once again if any District would like me to attend a meeting or function in your District let m know and |
will do my best to attend.

Yours in Love of Service
Tim M
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